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«Meeting of Deputy Foreign Minister of Germany with young entrepreneurs from 

Northern Greece at the premises of DROMEAS» 

 
On Thursday, October 24 2014, DROMEAS hosted in its premises in Thessaloniki a meeting 

of Michael Roth, the Deputy Foreign Minister of the Federal Republic of Germany, Dr. Schoof, 

the Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany and Dr. von Voss, Consul General, with 

a group of young entrepreneurs in Northern Greece, representing the branches of building 

materials, chemical products, furniture, tourism, real estate, web development, and event 

management. The meeting was organized by the Greek-German Chamber of Commerce and 

Industry. 

 

Mr. Roth has encouraged the entrepreneurs to continue their arduous path with additional 

enthusiasm. The open, creative discussion that followed revealed the necessity for improving 

the system of vocational education and training, the special characteristics of the Greek 

economy, structured primarily with small and medium-sized enterprises, an economy that 

provides great flexibility and specialized, individualized production of goods or services. Based 

on these conclusions, the participants discussed proposals of appropriate financing tools for 

productive activities and they welcomed the initiative of the online platform www.Pro-

Greece.com. Moreover, they spoke about the significance of an initiative for a series of events 

for strengthening Greek-German economic relations that could be implemented in Germany 

under the auspices of official bodies. 

 

 
 

Department for Promotion and Communication 


